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of approved, revised and retired courses is available on the district website in the February 21, 2018 

agenda package. 

 

Recycling Program 

Secretary treasurer Coughlan explained that the school district will be moving to a three stream waste 

collection program of organics, recyclables and garbage. This recycling model has been implemented in 

surrounding school districts with great success and will be a step forward in the district’s journey toward 

sustainability. 

 

Superintendent’s Update 

Superintendent Russell provided the board with an update on various school events and activities.  

 

Good News 

In the good news portion of the evening trustees noted the following items: trustees Rempel and 

Murray observed that the Pitt Meadows Marauders are number one in Fraser Valley East and currently 

ranked 10th in the province; trustees Murray and Carr reported on their visit to Pitt Meadows 

Elementary where they saw a Grade 1 Chinese New Year presentation. 

 

The next Board of Education meeting will be at 6 pm on March 7 at the District Education Office. 


